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Iotorvio,r yith SDLP IAoder. Mr, Jghn BYM, •In■ida Politiga•,

Radio 01gtar. sotvr4ey, 2s sept1mber. 1993 

Iot1rvtowor1 Jim Doug■l 

Iptrgdugtignt Good afternoon. Since at leaet la■t April the

SOLP leader John Hume ha• been engaged in talk• with the Sinn

Fein Pre1ident Gerry Adama, Diacuaaion■ which a etatement at

the time ■aid were de■igned to find an overall atrateqy for 

laatinq peace. In other word■, a ■trategy which would bring

an end to violence. 

Tho•• talk• are etill under way and both men have expre•••d

confidence in each other'• 1incerity and commitinent. Gerry

Adam• h•• said that the initiative i• the only on• which can

move forward but John Hume ••Y• he will continue with it a■ 

long ae h• believe• there i■ hop• for a 1ucceaeful outcome. 

Mr. RUJaa ha• weathered oon■iderable critici■m, in particular

from Un�oniat politician• and aou coll\lllentatora in the Dublin

media. He ha• al•o di1mia1ed claim• that the SDLP le involved

in a pan-nationalist front which inalud•• Sinn Fein and the 

IRA. 

La■t week during a meetin; in Downing Street vith the Prime

Miniater John Major and the Secretary of State Sir Patrick 

Mayhew, hb ta_lke with Mr. Adu• were alao diecuued, Then

laat weekend on thi• programzne there wa• aom• critici■m from­

an unexpected quarter when Mr. Hwne'• colleague the MP for 

We•t Belfa■t, or. Jc• aendron, aaid the diecu11ion• were 

�ndermi.ning hie poaition. seamu■ Mallon alao appeared to

-vcr••• hi• own reaervation■, Thi■ une••• •••m• to have been
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meeting between the four SDLP MP'• Mr. Hume waa given full 

1upport to continue hi• di1cu11ion1. Later the homee of five

members of the Party including that of Dr. Hendron were

attacked by the Uleter Freedom Fighters. The UFF aaid the 

attacks were a response to the Sinn Fein talks. 

Al■o thie week John Hume led a party delegation and a meeting 

with the Mini■ter for Political Development Michael Ancram. 

They discussed how those other negotiations between the SDLP, 

the Ulster Unioniste, the Democratic Unionists, the Alliance 

Party and the Briti■h and Irish Government■ stalled aince laat 

November could be re-atarted. 

I am joined from our studio in Radio Foyle by the SDLP Leader,

John Hume, thank you vary much for coming in. Can r a■k you 

first of all about this ao-callad pan-nationaliat front. Ar• 

you involved in a pan-nationaliat front with Sinn Fein, the 

IRA and the Iriah Government? 

Mr. Humes That que■tion doeen't even need anewering. There'•

no such way that we are involved in a pan-nationaliat front, 

and by the way, the people that use that term have alao ■aid 

that involved in that pan-nationali■t front include the 

Catholic Church and the GAA. It'• ju■t an attempt to deepen 

seotarianiam by people who are deeply aectarian. That'■ all 

that ia, there•a no question of any front. Neither ia there 

even a quaation of a front between Sinn Fein and the SDLP. I 

mean as you have pointed out, the talk• ware underway in 

April, the local elections took place in June, I didn't notic• 

any sign of any pan-nationali•t or any agreement of any 

de■cription at political level on that front and, of couree, 

if there'ware a pan-nationali■t front Mr. Maginni■ would not 

be a member of Parliament for Fermanagh-South Tyrone and Mr. 

McCrea would not be the MP for Mid-Ulster. There is quite 

clearly a pan�Unioniat, at laaat, agreement in election•, it 

i■ quite clear that there never ha• bean any ■uch agreement in 

alectione with ouraelve• and Sinn Fein. So, anybody with any 

aenae know■ that i• juat a cheap jibe, and cheap, and loaded, 

aeotariani■m • 
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Interyiewer1 Can you though understand why Unionists would 

aay it when you are talking to Gerry Adame and at the aame 

time the IRA are continuing carrying out attacks? 

Mr. Bumet I have aaid, and aaid repeatedly, that I know that 

Unionist politicians talk regularly to paramilitary 

organieationa, There is no doubt about that, I have repeated 

that repeatedly. They have not only talked to them1 in the 

paat they have eat around the table with them in order to plan 

how to achieve political objectives using the method■ of 

paramilitaries, That happened in the Ulater Workers Council 

■trike, for example, to bring down the first partnership

government that we have had. The SDLP'a po■ition on violence

haa never changed, we have totally and absolutely opposed

violence, from all paramilitary organisations right throughout

this paet twenty years, and•• a result of our opposition to

them, home• of many of our members have been attacked from

both aid•• of th• paramilitary divide and to thia very day our

opposition to violence remain■ th• same, Our poaition is very

clear, it is my poaition aa leader of the Party, it ia the

view of the entire Party, violence haa no contribution of any

deacription to make to our problem other than to make it

worse. It has divided aooiaty, a divided people, all that

violence doe• and we have said thie repeatedly is deepen the

division and de•pen the bittern••• that go•• to the heart of

those division,.

Jnt1rvionri Wouldn't the IRA lllake it a lot easier for you in 

your talk• if they were to auepend their operation? 

Nr. BJJMI Well, naturally I wiah, it would make it a lot 

eaaier for everybody if tha IRA had etopped altogether, or if 

they had never even started, and if ths loyalist 

par&Jftilitariee weren't in action either there isn't any doubt 

about that, I would love to ••e that happaninq, But, that ha• 

not happened, I mean the IRA have perei■tad in their campaign, 

all aorta of method■ have been used to try and brinq it to an 

end. All that 1 am doing, all that I am doing, ie talking to 

eomeone, talking. I'm a politician, I'm eleoted, all I'm 
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• don't they •imply wait and ••e what the outcome i•. All I said at the beginning i•, •uepend your judgAll!ent. If I can••v• hume life by talking, have I not a duty to do eo?
lnton!owu, Are you •till hopeful that will happen?

, 

Mr, IJUIO� I am ■till hopeful and I repeat - and by the way -I'm getting a bit fed up repeating, you know, becau1e I've said it very clearly 10 often, I will continue the dialogueuntil it reache1 a conclu1ion which I hope will be asucoee1ful one and a poeitive one •

.Int1ryi1Yftr1 What about the loyali1t paruulitariee who uaeyour talke and have been ueing your talka a■ an excuae toattack your melllbere' homee? 

Hr. BJlllllt They were attacking our lllembere' homes betore theee talke. That ie a lllatter of taot which can be checked if youlook at the attacks that have been taking place thie year onthe hOlllea of our melllbere. Its juet an act of naked ••ctarianiam against people particularly at local Councillorlevel who aa the people in thoae areaa know, and the reactionto the attacka from both aeotione ot the co111111unity behindthoae people •howe it, are people who are giving publiceervioe at local Councillor level and who are thl!lllaelves ae melllbera ot our Party totally and ab1olutely oppo1ed to all violence. So one wondere why the1e paramilitary orqaniaationaare doing that, do they want people to leave public life? Dothey want people to quit public life altogether and do they realise what that meana, that there ie no politic■, are theylooking juat for the whole community to be controlled byparamilitary organiaationa? 

.Intoryitypr1 What do you ••y to thoae people who attack your111ember■' homee? 

llr, Ruae1 Well, f�r•t of all it■ appalling, I condemn itwithout reaervation ·and I welcome the •i&ilar condemnation• �hich have come from elected repreaentative■ on the Unionietaide, It'a ab■olutelv ,_.,., ____ · 
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• public service to the people of their areas, in the Council•
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of their areas, Councillor• know them, the people know them,
and there has been a very powerful reaction from both section•
of the community in condemnation of the attack■ on them,

Intorviewera Wall, I mean if you are talking to Sinn Fein

would you talk to the UFF, to the people who are attacking
your member•
Mr, Bumaa I have made clear time out of number that I will
talk to anyone if I can improve the aituation in this
community and I have particularly made clear that I will talk
directly to loyaliat paramilitarie■,

Interviewer1 Ar• you ■aying that you would talk to the people
who are attacking the homes of your members'?

Mr, Bumea I will talk directly to any paramilitary because I
believe that meeting people face to face is, and can be,

valuable because people who engage in that 1ort of activity
quite often have notiona in their head which are far removed
from the reality particularly about the views ot other people,
But, I repeat, and the public out there know I've •aid thi■
repeatedly, I am, and I have offered directly before on air
and in statement•, to talk directly to the loyaliat
paramilitarie• and I am still willing to do that if they are
willing to do ■o or willinq to listen,

Interyiewer1 If they agree to talk to you what would you ■ay
to the people who are attacking your members' hOU1ee?

Mr, BJ1N1 Well, first of all, it I was in front of them I
would be telling them that violence again■t anyone in our
society haa no contribution to make, I would be telling them
that it• an accident at birth where we are born and what we
are born, as they often ■ay, and that the answer to our
difference■ ian't violence, but the only way we can aettle our
problem i• to f••pect our differences and to reach agreement■
on how we can accommodate those differencea and how we can
than work together in the coDU110n intere1t of the people of
�hi ■ n�r� nf th■ world which ia largely promoting employment,
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Interviewers Do you now have the full support of your Party 
in your talks with Mr. Adame? 

Mr. Humes I have alwaye had the full support of my Party in 
my talks with Mr. Adams and still have the support becauae all 
of my Party who are totally opposed to violence from all 
quarter• raoogniae that it is the duty 0£ our Party at every 
level to do all in our powar to bring about laating peace in 
thi• eociaty. 

Interviawer1 And you aay that even though there waa aome 
criticism from Dr. Hendron laat week? 

Mr. Bume1 I think that people took Or, Hendron'• remark• 
completely out of context, Or. Hendron waa talking about, and 
underlining the fact, that there is no pan�nationaliat front. 
Dr, Hendron wa■ talking about the internal ten■ion which ia 
ve7:y evident in We■t Belfast between our Party and Sinn Pein 
but he made clear that, in spit• of that internal tension, or 
what political reaulta, political battles in that internal 
tension would lead to, he put the achievement of laating peace 
far above that and strongly and aolidly aupported me a■ I know 
peraonally he baa done from day one. 

Int•rvionr1 They fully aupport you now you aay? 

Mr. BYIIO I 

never ha• 
laat week 

Well, there ian't any doubt 
been and the atatement■ that 
underlined that. 

about that. There 
came out of our meeting 

Intervlmrt What about the phra•e you u■ed ten day■ ago when 
you aaid that you didn't give two balls ot roaated ■now about 
the critici■m. Now the UFP u■ed that in their statement 
againat you and Ian Paisley uaad it when ha ■aid that it 
proved you didn't care about Unionist opinion. Do you regret 
the uee of those worda? 

Mr. RQMr Well/ .not at all. You don't underatand Derry 
____ ,_ -- •·'---
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roasted anow", It'• what I waa replying to, waa the critics 
who kept repeating their criticism and have been repeating 
over the months, In fact, a lot of people are just using it 
to fill apace in newspapers and earn money for themaelvee but 
making no contribution to the peaceful proceas and I was 
making clear that the opinion• of people like that weren't 
worth two balls of roasted snow, a great old Derry saying. 

Interviewerz I understand that you are still not in a

position to give u1 any detail• of the talks with Mr, Adams,

la that right? 

Mr, H)lMI 
repeating. 

I am not going to repeat what I have kept 
The talk• will continue until we reach a 

conclusion which I hope will be a auoeessful one. 

Interyiewer1 You also had a meeting during the week with 
Michael Ancram the Miniatar for Political Development, What 
exactly do•• the Government want the parties to do now to get 
back into negotiations? 

Mr, BUM1 They want the parties round the table and we are

willing to go around the table. When people, including 
co11U11entatora, talk about getting the politicians round the 
tabla, I wish they would be specific. The SDLP are willing to 
go to the table.tomorrow, the Alliance Party are willing to go 
to the �able tomorrow, the two Government• are willing to go 
to the table tomorrow, the people who are not willing to go to 
the table, and their reasons 1hould be analysed, are the OUP 
and the DUP. They keep inventing reason& why they are not 
going to oome to tha table, I mean they say the won't talk to 
the SDLP while I am engaged in talk• with the President of 
Slnn Pein, ye� the•• are people who have talked directly to 
paramilitary organi■ationa. I eaw the leader of the Unionist 
Party marching in a photograph surrounded by hooded men, 
imagine it I had done that, So, you know, they are only 
inventing reasons and one would have thought, I mean, it 
Unioni■t• announced they were talking to people engaged in 
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beeau•• I think they would b• doing a very good thing and I 

wi■h they would do it. 

Intaryiayar1 Ar• you optimistic that talk• of the kind that 

were going on laat year will start again? 

Mr, Bwu1 well, I think the mood in the community i• 

certainly very powerfully ■trong behind the talk• proce•• and 

wanta to get them going again and that'• what the people want 

and I think that'a what will eventually happen. 

Interyifi111rl John Hume, we mu■t leave it there. Thank you 

very much, 
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